
 

 

 

 

 

REACHING OUT – SPREADING THE NEWS! 
 
Our congregation is focusing on opportunities in which we can reach out to our community. By doing so, we pray we 
are blessed with further opportunities to share the awesome gift of salvation with our new friends. Of course, a first 
step is to let people know we are here – ready to welcome them into our church family. There are many ways to do 
this! Today, let’s look at one simple way to spread the word if you happen to be a part of the Facebook social media 
page.    
 
Did you know Good Shepherd Lutheran Church and School has not one, but two pages? To help you find the one 
connected to the page that shares both church and school news, please take a look at the graphics below. It may 
help you “find” us. You can also “find” us on Facebook by using the search feature at the top of your page. Once 
there, you can “like/follow” the page. Then you should see the posts as they appear in the newsfeed.  After THAT 
happens, the outreach is simple: click the thumbs up (or heart) and then - most important of all – click the SHARE 
button. That share button reaches people beyond our friend list – people whom God is using this little click to connect 
them to Himself!   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

------------------------------------------------------- 
In January 3K spent the month learning about the Arctic. We 
learned about the frigid temperatures and all the animals that 
live there. One of our favorite Bible stories was the one where 
Jesus tells us not to worry. We made pinecone bird feeders with 
peanut butter to remind us that Jesus takes care of the birds, 
and he will certainly take care of us too! The month of February 
we will be focusing on love and different community helpers. 
We will be learning about transportation and construction so 
the classroom will have a variety of cars, trucks, trains, and construction equipment 
to play with. Definitely a favorite among three-year-olds!  

 

Blessings! ~ Mrs. T & Mrs. Irwin 
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